
 
 

Holbrook PFAS Public Education Panel 
 

The Town will conduct a Public information campaign regarding PFAS and its impact on the 
community. Invitations have been sent to DEP, EPA, Environmental Partners, and our partners 
on the Joint Water Board and Tri-Town Water Authority for a panel discussion on PFAS to be 
broadcast on HCAM. 
 
WHEN:  Tuesday, December 7, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
WHERE: Holbrook Middle-High School Auditorium, 245 South Franklin Street 

Enter through Doors 9 and 12 
Join Zoom Meeting: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84810310079?pwd=NWs4NmltbDQ1WmhsWmNrM
UZlcDEyQT09 
 
Meeting ID: 848 1031 0079 
Passcode: 316791 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 

 
WHO:  Millie Garcia-Serrano, Regional Director, MA DEP Southeast Region  

Martin Gerard, Deputy Regional Director, Bureau of Waste Site Cleanup 
James McLaughlin, Environmental Engineer III, MA DEP Wastewater Program 
Chris Pellitteri, Randolph Department of Public Works Superintendent 
Gregory Hanley, Holbrook Town Administrator 
Keith Nastasia, Holbrook Public Works Superintendent 
Katie Goldrick, Holbrook Board of Health Chair  
Helen Gordon, Senior Program Manager, Environmental Partners  

 
 
If any resident would like to submit a question to the panel ahead of the meeting, please email 
Assistant to the Town Administrator Emily R Martin at emartin@holbrookmassachusetts.us, or 
call 781-767-4312. 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84810310079?pwd=NWs4NmltbDQ1WmhsWmNrMUZlcDEyQT09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84810310079?pwd=NWs4NmltbDQ1WmhsWmNrMUZlcDEyQT09
mailto:emartin@holbrookmassachusetts.us

